
 

Your January
program guide

I am very excited to announce that after a great deal of planning and
consideration, ground has officially been broken as part of the first phase
to install our very own Dek Hockey Rink!. The rink is being generously
donated by the Jacob Roger Poulin foundation and should be completed
in the Spring of 2023. The rink is being built in memory and honor of
one of our own standout Ellington athlete Jacob Roger Poulin. We will
look forward to hosting a variety of fun activities at the rink, if you or
anyone you know has special skill or expertise in the sport of hockey
please contact the Recreation Department so we can discuss
programming possibilities.

Additionally, please help our department serve you better by completing
our very brief satisfaction survey thats located Just below this message.
The survey will help us identify and improve facilities and programs
based on your feedback.

As always we appreciate your support and we wish you all the very best
in the new year!

Dustin Huguenin
Ellington Recreation Director

https://parkrec.ellington-ct.gov/


 

We need Your
Help!
We want to know how to better
serve you and your family. Please
take our very brief survey to let
us know how we are doing!

Take the Survey Here

Thank you to our generous
sponsors!

Please support us by supporting our many great in town local
businesses! These vital sponsorships help to keep our program
costs to some of the lowest in the area as well as support the

recreational needs of families in need of assistance.

 

ellington youth lacrosse

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1mC5oU159S_BEr7E0Veo0qLg2iRDtneyXIBDteg24Spg/viewform?edit_requested=true


Our fast growing Lacrosse program is back again and registration is
available for a limited time. Lacrosse clinics and league play is

available from kindergarten all the way through 8th grade for both
boys and girls. Registration closes on February 15 so register at the

links below today to avoid any disappointment!

Girls: Lightning Bantam Juniors Seniors

Boys: Lightning Bantam Juniors Seniors

Adult Pick Up Basketball

Adult pick up basketball will resume in the new year! Click the link
below to register. This program is for Ellington residents only.

Register Here

http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4956
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4957
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4958
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4959
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4952
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4953
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4954
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4955
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4951


Snowshoe Rentals

Snowshoe Rentals are available while supplies last! Rentals can be
utilized in our Ellington trails when winter weather permits or they

can be used up north where there is already snow! Rentals are only
five dollars per pair and are available by visiting the Ellington

Recreation Department at 31 Arbor Way. Call ahead to ensure we
can reserve your pair! Phone: 860-870-3118

Rental Form

ellington spring youth sport
organizations

Girls Softball Boys & Girls Lax Youth Baseball

Visit our Ellington Parks & Recreation Department website for more
information at www.parkrec.ellington-ct.gov

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1671556125/ellingtonctgov/hfvtpivf0nywa9y5hl5j/snowshoerentalagreement2023.pdf
https://www.ellingtongirlssoftball.org/
http://www.ellingtonlax.usl.la/
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2566638
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